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Chair & Committee Members, 

 

I OPPOSE this SB 1119. 

 

This is very disconcerting that Oregon legislators would write a bill to punish an 

employer "from doing certain things at work with respect to immigration"?  SB 1119 

assumes that current laws—such as those in ORS 659A related to retaliation, 

discrimination, and workplace protections—do not already cover these scenarios. It 

suggests that specific legislation is needed for immigration-related concerns, even 

though existing laws already protect employees from unfair treatment or 

discrimination based on national origin. 

 

Unless, this is a placeholder to circumvent Federal law and thwart the will of the 

people who voted in a new President and the #1 reason was to curb ILLEGAL 

immigration...  NO.  We do not want unknown people coming into our country without 

vetting first.  There is a legal way to become a US Citizen and we should encourage 

doing just that and NOT breaking laws or allowing unvetted criminals into our country! 

 

VOTE NO! 


